
Foreign Office statement on North
Korea missile test, November 2019

A Foreign Office spokesperson said:

The UK is concerned about the latest North Korea missile launches.
These launches undermine efforts to secure a peaceful future for
the Korean Peninsula.

To change the course of its future for the better, North Korea must
engage meaningfully with the US in negotiations towards
denuclearisation.
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